
"We Support Corona RNs!"

3/3/16

More than 150 UNAC/UHCP members from hospitals throughout Southern California—
including RNs; PAs; NPs; Midwives; Pharmacists; Optometrists; Physical, Occupational 
and Recreation Therapists and others—rallied with Corona residents and community 
leaders at Corona City Hall and Corona Regional Medical Center yesterday in support 
of our struggle for patient safety in our hospital.
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Patient Safety First at Corona

Corona RN Flo Bautista addressed the crowd and told a 
Riverside Press-Enterprise reporter about our struggle for safe 
patient care. 

Letters calling for Corona Mayor Jason Scott to support 
Corona RNs' struggle for patient safety were delivered,  
signed by two dozen Corona business owners, residents and 
community leaders, more than 150 UNAC/UHCP members, 
and the Corona RN bargaining team.

U.S. Congressional candidate Tim Sheridan & UNAC/UHCP President Denise Duncan, RN, also spoke.


